
REACH
Regional Pediatric Education
and Assistance Collaborative
for Hospice Nurses

Join us on the third Thursday 
of the month and earn CEUs!

Once a month, we invite you to join the REACH community and connect with other hospice nurses 
while learning from experts to strengthen your pediatric palliative care and hospice skills.

The REACH initiative is committed to providing hospice nurses in the state of Tennessee with access 
to expert pediatric-specific training and support to empower you in provision of high quality, 
compassionate care to children and families. Through our partnership with Project ECHO™, we will 
provide evidence-based knowledge, resources, peer support and community for hospice nurses across 
our state.

Virtual gatherings will be offered monthly via Zoom on the third Thursday of the month. Each session 
will be 90 minutes long and include a brief didactic presentation followed by a case-based discussion, 
concluding with a short mindfulness activity. Presentation topics will be selected based on feedback 
from regional hospice nurses, and sessions will be led by pediatric palliative care and hospice experts. 

Sample topics include:
 • Symptom management
 • Difficult communication
 • Grief and bereavement

Target audience: We are committed to providing education, resources and support for hospice nurses 
in our community. We also welcome interdisciplinary participants to join the conversation, including 
advanced practice providers, social workers, chaplains, child life specialists, psychologists and others.

How to register: Visit stjude.org/reach to complete our registration form.

Contact us: Email reach@stjude.org with any questions, comments or suggestions.

Learn more: Visit stjude.org/reach for more information, including curriculum overview, case 
presentation form, recordings of previous sessions and additional resources.

1–2:30 P.M. CST


